TOWN OF ANTRIM
BOARD OF SELECTMEN’S MEETING AGENDA
January 8, 2001

6:00 P.M. CALL MEETING TO ORDER —

6:00 P.M. Non-Public Session under RSA 91-A:3, II-a

* Review letters received from Michael Freedland and Amy Zaluki-Stone Re:
Sawmill on Route 9

o Selectmen’s Advisory Committee letter Re: Petition Warrant Article
e Deering/Antrim Bridge
¢ Review list of open town elective positions

* Regional Selectmen’s Meeting February 24, 2001 8:30-12:00, Franklin Pierce
College, Rindge

¢ Set date for final budget hearing



BOARD OF SELECTMEN’S MEETING
JANUARY 8, 2001

PRESENT: Chairman Eric Tenney, Selectman Tim Seeger, Selectman Phil Dwight and
Sherry Miller.

6:00 p.m. MEETING CALLED TO ORDER ~
6:00 p.m. Non-Public Session under RSA 91-A:3, II-a

Letter Re: Sawmill —
The Selectmen reviewed a letter received from Michael & Sue Freedland stating their
concerns with the Planning Board’s approval for a Sawmill on Route 9.

Petition Warrant Article —

The Selectmen reviewed a letter received from the Selectmen’s Advisory Committee
requesting that the Selectmen sign a petition to research the need for a
Bennington/Antrim High School.

Deering/Antrim Bridge —
Selectman Dwight spoke with one of the Deering Selectman who stated that they would
not be pursuing the replacement of Antrim/Deering Bridge at this time.

The Regional Selectmen’s Meeting will be February 24, 2001 8:30-12:00 at Franklin
Pierce College, Rindge.

The final budget hearing will be held on February 12, 2001 at the Maplehurst Inn at 7:00
p.m.

Review and approve minutes —
The minutes of December 18, 2000 were unanimously approved.




